IAMA Membership

Effective January 15t 2019
Membership $100
(option included in February workshop registration)




IAMA Membership

Membership Benefits:

Website
Grassroots organization
Workshop discounts
Locally focused educational opportunities 3 x year




IAMA Workshops

2019 Workshops:
S75 workshop
$25 discount for members
If you attend all 3 workshops, membership is only $25
and you support a local grassroots organization




Board of Director Elections: February 2019
10 positions open

» 7.2.1 At least one (1), to a maximum of five (5), Director position(s)
shall be exclusive to Government Member.

e 7.2.2 At least one (1), to a maximum of two (2), Director position shall
be designated and only held by Consultant Member.

e 7.2.3 Industry Association Member may have up to three (3)
representative(s) on the board.




Board of Director Elections: February 2019
Current (Interim) Board

* Wyatt Skvovron * Jennifer Maskoske
* Lam Huynh * Elena Loukin

* Lauren Chorney * Ryan Osterberg

* Mathew Steppan * Andre Ulloa

» Katie Geoghegan * Ed Kaemingh

e Russell Crook




Municipal Asset Management Program

* MAMP is a five-year, S50 million grant program provided by the
Government of Canada and administered by FCM

* Earlier in 2018, IAMA, RMA and AUMA delivered asset management
training to municipal elected officials and staff across Alberta with a
grant from this program

* The same partnership applied for and received another round of
funding in the summer to develop and deliver an asset management
group learning project




Municipal Asset Management Program

* The project will include six to ten municipalities participating in
cohort based learning

* Objective is progress on the MAMP Asset Management Readiness
Scale.

* Legacy training resources will allow for other municipalities to
benefit.

* Project team is currently deciding on a consultant to lead the group
learning project.




Municipal Asset Management Program

* We will be seeking participating municipalities for the project very
soon. Any municipality will be eligible to apply to participate, but we
will be prioritizing smaller municipalities with limited asset
management capacity.

* We expect the actual group learning to kick off in January or
February 2019 and wrap up in the fall of 2019.

* If anyone has any questions about the project or suggestions as to a
municipality that may be a good fit, please feel free to talk to me
today, or follow up by email or phone.




